From:  Eisenman, Eric
Sent: 6/13/2010 9:28:45 PM

To: as2@cpuc.ca.gov (as2@cpuc.ca.gov); kkm@cpuc.ca.gov (kkm@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cec: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bcec:

Subject: Request for Mtg on CAISO's Transmission Planning Process

Andy and Karl,

Per my discussion with Andy on Friday at the WPTF meeting in Yountville, I'd like to meet with you on
Thursday, June 17, to discuss the CAISO's recent filing at FERC on the Revised Transmission Planning
Process. I'm available to meet at the CPUC through 3:30pm, or alternatively, we can talk on the

phone. Please let me know if you are available..

For your reference, here is a link to the CAISO's filing at FERC:

http://www.caiso.com/27ab/27abcca86d110.pdf

One issue that | specifically would like to discuss is the treatment of Large Generation Interconnection
Process (LGIP) Network Upgrades, Sec. 24.4.6.5, Tariff Sheets 508A and 508B (pp. 117-118 0f 312 in
the PDF document).

During the CAISO stakeholder process the CPUC Staff filed comments on these network upgrades.
These comments were filed on May 5 (see p. 5):

hitp://www.caiso.com/2794/2794¢c5844240 pdf

And these were filed on May 25 (see p. 22 of 40):

hitp://www.caiso.com/27a2/27a2b01518b00. pdf

Note that comments on the CAISO's filing will be submitted to FERC on June 25. | look forward to
hearing from you. Enjoy your time in Ojai. Thanks.

Eric

SB GT&S 0316852
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